
 

 

My New Secondary School 

 
 

My names is                                            . 

 

I am              years old. 

 

The secondary school I will be 

attending is called                                  . 

 

  



 

 

My first day at The Ebbsfleet Academy 

will be 2nd September 2024. 

 

 

 

 

On my first day, I will find out who my 

form teacher will be and where my 

form class is located. 

 

This is where I will go for registration in 

the morning and in the afternoon. My 

form tutor is someone to help and 

support me.  

  



 

In secondary school, I will not stay in 

the same class all day. This is ok. 

 

I will move to different classrooms for 

different lessons. I will have a different 

teacher for each lesson.  

 

On my first day, I will be given a weekly 

timetable. My tutor will help me to 

understand this.  

This will show me 

what lessons I have 

and which 

classrooms they will 

be located in. 

This can sometimes 

be confusing; I can 

always ask a 

member of staff or a friend for help!  



 

I will not have a coat peg or cloakroom 

in secondary school. This is ok. 

I will have to carry my coat and bag to 

all my lessons. 

 

 

 

 

 

I will need to remember to have my 

Chromebook and stationary with me to 

take to each lesson.  

 

  



 

Some important rules to remember for 

Secondary school: 

I will be allowed to take my mobile 

phone into school but I will need to 

keep it switched off and, in my bag, 

whilst in school. 

 

 

 

 

I need to make sure I have the correct 

school uniform on at all times. This will 

include wearing a blazer, tie, having 

my shirt tucked in and wearing the 

correct shoes. 

  



 

Lunchtimes are different in Secondary 

school too. This is ok. 

In the school canteen, I will have a 

large variety of food to choose from 

including hot and cold options. 

I can choose where I sit in the canteen 

to eat my lunch. 

After eating I can go in the playground. 



 

I might have some 

more questions I 

want to ask about 

Secondary School. 

This is ok. 

 

 

I might be worried 

about starting 

secondary school. 

This is normal. 

 

 

I can always talk to 

my Year 6 teacher, 

someone in my home, 

or my form teacher 

when I join Ebbsfleet.  

 

 



 

I am looking forward to starting my 

new journey at Ebbsfleet Academy! 

 


